
Construction Update
Hope everyone enjoyed the holidays! Progress on 
the first home has been moving along speedily. As 
of 1/09/20, Gas and power have been successfully 
installed through Creslane Drive. 

Water and sewers have been stubbed for all 
units as well as storm sewers. Framing continues 
this week and the exterior walls and roof truss 
installations should be sheathed by the end of the 
week.
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